
 

 

 

On Thursday, February 6, 2020, students in            

Ms. Kuemmel’s Sports Medicine and Performance 

class attended a Stop the Bleed training session.  

Stop the Bleed is a campaign to make our nation 

more educated on how to save lives of individuals 

who are severely bleeding.   Students were taught 

three quick actions to control serious bleeding.   


